
Letter:  S&H  Holdings  takes
turn at Bread & Broth
To the community,

Feeding those in need has been the focus of the Bread & Broth
program for the last 25 years and it has only been through the
tremendous generosity of individuals, churches, organizations
and businesses of our South Shore community that the program
has been so successful in providing hot, well balanced and
nutritious meals to our dinner guests.

S&H Holdings and its owner Valerie Soeter-Huse were the most
recent Adopt A Day of Nourishment sponsors for the dinner
served at St. Theresa Church’s Grace Hall. On Sept. 8, Soeter-
Huse and her fellow sponsor crewmembers Millie Meng Behan,
Patti Rio-Sherwin, Donna Lassetter and Brenda Nance helped the
B&B volunteers to once again welcome and feed those attending
the dinner.

“True happiness comes from helping others and we were blessed
with  joy  to  be  able  to  participate  in  Bread  &  Broth’s
community effort,” wrote Rio-Sherwin of the group’s experience
that evening.

B&B would like to thank Soeter-Huse and her very helpful,
positive  and  hardworking  crew  for  their  assistance  and
generosity of spirit by taking the opportunity to help people
in need. For more B&B information, go online or find us on
Facebook.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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